
Street Address:  
Smith Gilliam Williams & Miles, P.A.  
340 Jesse Jewell Parkway, Suite 300 
Gainesville, GA  30501                  

 
 
 

January 21, 2025 
 

By e-mail to bgarmon@hallcounty.org 
 
Beth Garmon 
Director of Planning and Zoning 
Hall County Community Development and Infrastructure 
 

RE:  Scott Puckett, Inc. Rezoning Application 
Ridge Road, Mixed-Use Development 

 
Dear Beth, 
 

This letter is to request that the Scott Puckett, Inc. rezoning application, currently tabled to be heard 
at the January 23, 2025 Hall County Commission Meeting, be moved to the Hall County Commission 
Meeting scheduled for February 13, 2025. 
 

Please let me know if you need anything further to allow for the application to be further tabled and 
moved. Thank you for your consideration. 
 

With best regards, I am  
 
      Sincerely yours, 
        

 
 

M. Tyler Smith  
for Smith, Gilliam, Williams & Miles, P.A.  

 
c: Katie Greenway, Planning and Zoning Administrator (by e-mail) 
       Kristie Turner, Principal Planner (by e-mail) 
      Scott Puckett, Scott Puckett, Inc. (by e-mail) 
   Chad Lagomarsino, The Agency (by e-mail) 
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